
Summer Newsletter 

Year 3 Blackbirds

What’s new this term?
In Maths, we will be starting work on 
fractions and moving on to time, shape, 
money and statistics. 

In English, we will be reading Amazing 
Rivers by Julie Vosburgh and The Merchant 
of Venice (William Shakespeare) by Angela 
McAlister. 

In History we will be going back to 43 AD 
and covering the impact of the Roman 
empire on the Britain. Including the early 
invasions and resistance under Boudicca.

In Science we will be continuing our 
investigations into plants as well as 
exploring the animal kingdom. We will also 
be learning about famous scientists from 
around the world. 

In DT we will be cooking and designing 
meals using seasonal 
vegetables. Exploring how to cook healthy 
meals with healthy local ingredients.

In PSHE we will be working on resilience 
and teamwork. Working together as a class 
on building activities. 

Our PE days are: 

Tuesday and Friday

Reading Morning is every 
Wednesday from 
8:40 am – 8:50 am. 

Aim to read at least 3x a 
week at home but bring 
books/diaries into class 
every day.

Homework grids will be 
sent out for Summer 
term.

Use Class Dojo for any 
messages/updates.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 
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